
May 17, 1996

MEMORANDUM T0: James L. Blaha
Assistant for Operations
Office of the Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Frank J. Miraglia, Deputy Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REPLACEMENT OF TRIP NUMBER 135 0F THE APPROVED NRR FOREIGN
TRAVEL PLAN - 3RD QUARTER FY 1996, MEMORANDUM 0F MARCH 19,
1995 FROM BLAHA TO DIRECTORS

l
|

HM Nuclear Installations Inspectorate (NII) has requested that NRC study and
observe the first Sizewell B refueling outage and provide NII with a portrait of
Sizewell shutdown operations from the perspective of NRC experience in the US.
This activity will also benefit the NRC's shutdown rulemaking and inspection
activities. We have decided this request should be supported under the bilateral
agreement between NII and NRC, and we plan to send Warren Lyon (SRXB/DSSA) to NII
for the week beginning June 16, 1996, followed by his being at the Sizewell B
site from June 24 through July 5,1996 (inclusive). Warren will also participate
in meetings with William Russell at NII on June 20 and 21.

Consistent with advice from Michael Cullingford, the Sizewell trip should replace
the Subject Director's Office trip of Callan / Martin that was scheduled from |
June 15 through June 26, 1996 to visit NPPS Operational and Inspection Practices. I
Warren's travel forms are attached.
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cc: MCullingford
EPoteat

Contact: W. Lyon, SRXB/DSSA
415-3892
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